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been selected as the faculty speaker. 

 

4. IPPC Subcommittee Check-In 

VP Woodfork asked subcommittee representatives to weigh-in on their membership status, if 

they are meeting this semester, if they had any agenda items for IPPC, and items of note that they 

have been working on. The IPPC subcommittee check-in included: the Committee on 

Intercultural and Global Understanding (CIGU), the IPPC Subcommittee on Institutional 

Effectiveness (SIE), the IPPC Subcommittee on Responsible Citizenship (SRC), and the IPPC 

Subcommittee on Budget & Finance (B&F).  

 

The subcommittees reported having full membership, with the exception of the Subcommittee on 

Institutional Effectiveness (SIE) which SIE Co-Chair Amy Tweedy reported is missing a student 

member. All Subcommittees reported that they have been meeting regularly throughout the 

academic year. SIE is considering appraisal of the College’s Institutional Effectiveness 

Assessment Plan and how the committee considers its efforts across divisions. SRC reported 

exciting efforts with Project Pericles and civic engagement. CIGU noted the NACCC surveys 

and In It 6. B&F mentioned regular work related to budgets and financial planning. The 

subcommittees reported that they continue to work to assess themselves, their work, and their 

modes of communicating effectively to the college community. 

 

5. Call for Agenda Items 

No new agenda items were raised.  

 

6. Other Business 

Collyer Vice President for Advancement Carey Anne Zucca stated that planning for celebrations 

of Skidmore’s centennial is underway and will be marked by a series of events through the 2022-

2023 academic year.   

 

VP Woodfork shared updated information regarding the National Assessment of Collegiate 

Campus Climates (NACCC) Staff Survey. As of Friday, April 1, more than half of Skidmore 

staff had participated. The College aims for 75% participation. The survey will be available 

through April 21. Details have been sent to staff by email.   

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 12:02p.m. 

 

Please inform the President’s Office of any changes to these minutes. 
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